
 

Apollo Avenue, Fairfields, Milton Keynes, MK11 4BA 

01908 410330, enquiries@fairfieldsprimary.co.uk  

Headteacher: Mr Shotton 

www.fairfieldsprimary.co.uk  

Thursday 2nd February 2023 

 

Stay and Play sessions and Nursery Gate Change 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carers,  

 

As the children have settled into Pegasus Class, we would like to take the opportunity to invite 

parents in for some stay and play sessions.  This gives you the opportunity to explore your children’s 
learning and speak with their key adults. 

 

The session will run from 8.30-9.00 for the morning and full day children, and 12.30-1pm for the 

afternoon children. 

 

We are opening our classroom on the below dates: 

Wednesday 8th Feb 

Wednesday 1st March 

Wednesday 22nd March 

 

We will release more dates for the summer term, closer to the time – but hope you are able to join 

us soon! 

 

We are also changing the drop off and collection points for 8.30am and 3.30pm.  At these times 

only, the nursery gate to the car park will be closed.  Please therefore enter through the main school 

gate (off the car park) and enter nursery through the side gate at the top.  These changes will 

commence Monday 6th February.  Please note any other pick up times will be at the usual nursery 

gate, off the car park. 

 

We thank you for your continued support. 

   

Yours Sincerely,  

Mrs Emily Castle 

Deputy Headteacher 
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